
NATIVE FILM CHALLENGE
 
$10,000 IN PRIZES
 

Sponsored by 
Tribal Health Research Office
 
National Institutes of Health
 

The National Institutes of Health (NIH) Tribal Health 
Research Office (THRO) is pleased to announce a 
digital storytelling Challenge in honor of Native 
American Heritage Month. 

Develop a brief (five minutes or less) digital story 
that communicates how traditions and heritage 
promote health within American Indian and Alaska 
Native (AI/AN) communities. 

Entries Due 
January 31, 2017 

For More Info: 
https://dpcpsi.nih.gov/thro/storytellingchallenge 
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